TO:

FROM:

DATE:

TOWN-VILLAGE OF HARRISON

MEMORANDUM

Ron Belmont, Supervisor/Mayor
Town/Village Board Members

Thomas Heaslip
Planning Board Chairman

October 26, 2021

New Planning Board Member

On October 7, 2021, I conducted an interview with Kimberly Burkan as a potential
Planning Board member. Ms. Burkan has been an Architectural Review Board member
since April4, 202. In addition to her professional work as an Architect, I believe Ms.
Burkan would be a great fit for the Planning Board.

Attached for your review is a copy of Ms. Burkan’s resume.

Thank you

Attachment

Cc:  Patrick Cleary
Benjamin Heaslip

TH/rc



